
Dayne F. Dice, Esquire- Council President, Municipality of Murrysville 
 

I’m writing this email in regard to the troubling news that the Municipality of Murrysville may 
be redistricted between two different State House Representatives. As the President of 
Murrysville Council, I know our residents take pride in knowing exactly which State 
Representative speaks for them, and take solace in knowing there is one person to contact with 
any concerns they may have. 

 
It is unconscionable to think the people of Murrysville should have to consult a map, to know 
who represents them in the Pennsylvania House of Representatives. Further, I can see no 
purpose, other than the political, for this proposed bifurcation which will only serve to harm, 
and do a grave disservice to, the people of Murrysville. I implore the Commonwealth of 
Pennsylvania to rethink any pending decision to sever Murrysville into different State House 
districts. 
 
 
 
Thanks, 
Dayne F. Dice, Esquire 
 
 
 
Bruce E. Dice & Associates, P.C. 
787 Pine Valley Drive 
Suite E 
Pittsburgh, PA 15239 
(724) 733-3080 
 

 
 


